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Bueno  Sera, 
   I am here in Italy getting ready to travel for four days in Venice and I will 
miss all of you. The Internet is a wonderful thing because I can keep in touch 
with WSO and my fellow Area officers and be apprised of all that is happening 
in Connecticut and the world wide fellowship. 
 
WSO 
  As of today the District Representatives, Area Chairs, Area treasurers, 
Coordinators and Past delegates may now connect with AFG Connects 
instead of e-communities. What a wonderful tool and I hope you enjoy this 
change as much as I do. In the future this tool will be available for all the 
fellowship if wanted. 
  I am also finishing up my duties for December helping to select candidates 
for Trustees at Large, Northeast Regional Trustees and Southeast Regional 
trustees. This process is similar to the process that is used in Connecticut for 
selecting Board of Directors.  
 
AREA 
  Just a reminder of TEAM on October 3, 2015. Hope to see you all there. 
  Districts 1, 2, 7 and 9 be prepared for your elections and rotation of service.  
  A reminder of the Area Fall Assembly on November 7, 2015. It is a voting 
Assembly so I would love to see all the groups there so your voices will be 
heard. 
  There have been no resumes for AA Events Coordinator, Workshop Chair 
2016, or Public Outreach Coordinator. I will take all resumes starting today. 
 
Ciao, 
 
Ann B.


